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Dear Mr. Swaigen: 

On October 18th you wrote the Honourable James A.C. Auld 
requesting that Bill 127 be referred to a standing 
committee of the legislature and that the Canadian 
Environmental Law Association have the opportunity to 
make submissions before the committee. The matter 
was referred to me with a request that I take any 
necessary action. 

Bill 127 is scheduled for 2nd Reading shortly after which 
it is the intention of the Minister to refer it to the 
Standing Committee for Resources Development. After 
the Bill has been referred to the Standing Committee 
the Clerk of the Committee will publish notice of the 
hearing. At this time you should contact the Clerk of 
the Committee and make the necessary arrangements for 
a date and time to make your submission. 

If you require further clarification, please write me. 

Yours 0ncerely, 

/ G.A. Jewett 
-'E.:eclative Co-ordinator 
Mineral Resources Group 
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